
Comment Summary 

The Washington State Department of Ecology received comments from two individuals and two 
organizations during the comment period (August 30, 2018 through September 28, 2018) for the 
proposed contingent groundwater remedy technical memorandum for the cleanup site located at 220 S. 
Dawson Street, Seattle, Washington.  Thank you for sending your comments. 

Table 1:  List of Commenters 

 

First Name  Last Name  Submitted By  

1  Velma  Veloria Individual 

2 Jimmy Blais Merlino Properties 

3 James Rasmussen Duwamish River Cleanup Coalition 

4 Daniel Schwendeman Individual 

 
 

Comments and Responses 
 
Based on Ecology’s evaluation of the comments, no changes were made to the document.  The 
comments are presented below in their original format, along with Ecology’s responses.     
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